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UPCOMING EVENTS 
ALL EVENTS 

Weekly Newsletter -  Issue #53.4 

F U R Z E PLATT  FOCUS 

Monday 25th September - Friday 29th September 2017 

SPORTS CALENDAR 

Next Week (Week 1) 

Forthcoming Events  

IMPORTANT INFORMATION 

TUE 3 

OCTOBER 

School Tours (Year 5 Parents/

Students) 

9.15am - 

10.15am 

THU 5 

OCTOBER 

School Tours (Year 5 Parents/

Students) 

9.15am - 

10.15am 

School Closes at 12.45pm 

Whole School Open Evening 

 

6pm - 

9pm 

INSET Day All Day 

FRI 6 

OCTOBER   Year 7 PGL Trip (Group 1) 

Returns 

Sun 8th 

October 

SUN 8 

OCTOBER   

Year 13 Biology Residential Trip 

to Nettlecombe Court  

Returns 

Wed 11th 

October 

OPEN DAY AND INSET DAY REMINDERS 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Please be advised of the following school closure to prepare 

for Open Evening: 

School will close at 12.45 pm. on Thursday 5
th
 October 

2017. 

INSET day Friday 6
th
 October 2017 (school closed to ALL 

students). 

 

PTFA 200 CLUB 

The PTFA will be reinstating the popular 200 
Club this month with large cash prizes for the lucky winners. 

With 200 numbers in play there will be 3 prizes of £400 each, 
and the PTFA also makes £6000 per year to help fund 
requests for the school, so we are keen to ensure as many 
numbers are sold as possible.  

If you would like to join, please do click on the links below for 
either annual or monthly payments - it is a very easy and 
straightforward process.  Each number costs £5 per month or 
an annual cost of £57 (this is for 4 draws, 1 per quarter). 

CONJURING CLUB 

Conjuring Club will take place every other Wednesday (Week 
2) after school from 3.20pm in Gen2.  Although supervised by 
staff, it will be led by students so finishing times may be 
subject to change. Bring your own tricks! 

 

SCHOOL CLUBS LIST 

CLICK HERE TO BUY NUMBERS FOR A CHANCE TO WIN 
THU 12 

OCTOBER 

School Tours (Year 5 Parents/

Students) 

9.15am - 

10.15am 

Year 7 Heads of House Parents’ 

Consultation Evening 

 

5pm-8pm 

FRI 13 

OCTOBER   
Year 7 PGL Trip (Group 2) 

Returns 

Sun 15th 

October 

mailto:media@furzeplatt.net
http://www.furzeplatt.com/calendar/?calid=4&pid=11&viewid=10
http://www.furzeplatt.com/
https://twitter.com/furze_platt
https://www.facebook.com/furzeplattsenior/
http://www.furzeplatt.com/calendar/?calid=3&pid=11&viewid=4
http://www.furzeplatt.com/page/?title=School+Clubs+List+-+Autumn+Term+2017&pid=112
http://www.furzeplatt.com/_site/data/files/pdf/200 Club Presentation.pdf


 

 

If you have any news items you wish to feature in our newsletter please email: media@furzeplatt.net 
2 

 

 

 

 

 

TRIPS AND VISITS 

Here at Furze Platt we are delighted to be able to offer a 
number of opportunities for all our students to participate in 
trips and visits throughout the year.  

In July, our History and Modern Foreign Language 
departments are offering a joint trip to the Battlefields in 
Belgium and France for Years 9 and 10, marking the 100th 
Anniversary of the 1st World War.  Students will also visit a 
snail farm, a sweet factory and have a range of other cultural 
and linguistic experiences. 

Students from all years with an interest in Music are able to 
join the Music Department for a trip to Germany, also in July. 
This will be a great opportunity for performers to broaden 
their performance experiences by participating in two 
concerts in different locations.   

Our trips are often very popular so if you would like your child 
to attend, please do click below for more details. 

 

 

 

 

THIS WEEK’S STAR STUDENTS 

Logan Wheeler, Henley House 

For producing one of the best shoe drawings in Year 7. A 
fantastic set of drawings skills were displayed in the very first 
unassisted task he was asked to do. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

GOOD LUCK  

To Isabelle Cowell, Year 7, Henley House, competing in a 
National Gymnastics competition on Sunday for bars. 

Good luck also to Erin Huddleston, also Henley House, and 
all other Cookham Running Club members who are taking 
part in a 2.5k running competition on Saturday. 

 

 

SPORTING NEWS SCHOOL NEWS 

Letter for History / French Trip to France 

Letter for Music Trip to Germany 

 
Well done also to Jacob Sykes, 
Year 9 from Windsor House, 
who recently completed a half 
marathon in just one hour and 
45 minutes, raising money for 
charity, 

The Year 9 girls played in the first tournament of the 
RBWM Netball season on Wednesday. Both teams 
(pictured below) played excellently throughout the whole 
tournament. The Pink team won 8 and drew 1 of their 11 
matches. Very well done to all those who represented the 
school. 

Year 9 Hockey girls played in their first game of this 
years RBWM Hockey tournament on Tuesday. They 
played excellently together for the first time on a full size 
pitch. They were unlucky to lose in a very close game to 
The Marist School (Ascot) 1-0.  

mailto:media@furzeplatt.net
http://www.furzeplatt.com/page/?title=History+and+French+trip+to+Belgium+%2F+France+July+2018&pid=264
http://www.furzeplatt.com/page/?title=Music+trip+to+Germany+July+2018&pid=265
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Invitation to GSK Maidenhead Apprentice 
Open Evening 
 
‘Come and join us for an evening at GSK Maidenhead and 
learn about modern apprentice opportunities with GSK, 
and a tour of the factory at Maidenhead.  
 

Dear Sir/ Madam, 

We would like to invite you to the GSK Maidenhead 
Open Evening, where we will be discussing 
apprenticeship opportunities within GSK a brief look 
inside the Maidenhead site. We are inviting students 
from the age of 15 plus and parents to come to our site 
and discuss the alternative routes for further education. 
The Students will also get the opportunity to look inside 
a high performing manufacturing site based in 
Maidenhead.  

Along with the chance to informally chat to our 
apprentices and leaders, there will be some 
presentations talking about GSK apprenticeships, the 
courses that we offer, and the benefits that an 
apprenticeship can give to young people.  

We are also hoping to run tours of the facility for 
students depending on the interest and we will provide 
details of this on the evening. 

This isn’t just an opportunity for students, we are 
welcoming parents and teachers along also, so please 
join us if you can. Details of the event are here:  

GSK Maidenhead Apprentice Open Evening 

Date – 15
th

 November 2017  

Time – 1800 arrival for start at :1815 to 2015. 

Address – GSK Maidenhead, Norreys Drive, 
Maidenhead, Berkshire, SL6 4BL 

Light Refreshments will be available 

Please RSVP to Oliver Sayers, 
oliver.x.sayers@gsk.com with an idea of the number of 
people attending. This is to help us manage 
attendance. We can also make sure we have the right 
parking available.’ 

REMINDERS 

CURRENT VACANCIES 

‘The school is very well led. The highly skilled 
Headteacher has a clear vision that all pupils should 
achieve well. Supported by her able leadership team 
she leads improvements which raise the quality of 
teaching, learning and assessment, so that pupils in 
this school achieve highly.’ 

OFSTED 2016  

Please see our advertisement on page 4 for further details 
of our current vacancies or click on the links below to see 
full details on our website. 

 

IT INFRASTRUCTURE ENGINEER 

 

DATA ADMINISTRATOR  

 

RECEPTIONIST 

CAREERS AND HIGHER EDUCATION FAIR 

Thursday 23rd November 

We will be holding out annual Careers and Higher Educa-
tion Fair for students in Years 9 to 13 and their parents on 
Thursday 23rd November, from 18.00 to 20.00.   

As always, we welcome people from a wide variety of ca-
reers and with new ideas for presenters. 

 If you would like to be here to represent your career or 
could suggest anyone who we could approach, please 
contact judith .bubb@furzeplatt.net. 

 

PHOTO ORDER COLLECTION DATE 
HAS CHANGED 

 

Please note, the deadline for Year 7 and 
10 photo orders has changed to Friday 6

th
 

October. 

NAMED ITEMS 

FOOD AND NUTRITION 

 

Please make sure your child has a NAMED container 
for the food they are going to cook in lessons.   

We would like you to taste and try the food they eat 
so they do need an appropriate container to make 
sure it gets home safely. 

 

Also, if you have any reusable plastic takeaway con-
tainers or empty ‘Celebrations’ or ‘Hero’ tubs please 
do bring them into Reception, they will be put to good 
use. 

 

Thank you. 

COMMUNITY NEWS 

mailto:media@furzeplatt.net
mailto:oliver.x.sayers@gsk.com
http://www.furzeplatt.com/news/?pid=16&nid=2&storyid=1244
http://www.furzeplatt.com/news/?pid=16&nid=2&storyid=1245
http://www.furzeplatt.com/news/?pid=16&nid=2&storyid=1245
http://www.furzeplatt.com/news/?pid=16&nid=2&storyid=1242
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Cont. on page 6 

mailto:media@furzeplatt.net
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CLICK HERE TO BOOK 

mailto:media@furzeplatt.net
https://donorbox.org/furze-platt-senior-school-ptfa-quiz-night-nov-10th-17

